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'Mrs. Wanda Dupras, on behalf of Martin Lumber Veneer in Rutherglen attended the Calvin Fire Department
montly meeting and presented the Firefighters with two pagers for speedier communication. Receiving these
were Ernie Pellerin, Fire Chief and Councillors David Carmichael and Ken Adams. Mr. Pellerin stated that this
gift will be a great benefit to the Department and thanked Martin Lumber for their interest and support of their

community, Shown above are, left to right, Mrs. Dupras, Chief Pellerin and Councillor David Carmichael.
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